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June 07, 2010       
 
MUPY held an orientation meeting for the newly enrolled graduate students. This annual event aims to
provider newcomers with basic information about how to be successful in the study plan and to enjoy
life at MUPY. This is also a platform for newcomers to meet senior graduate students and faculty
members. Assoc. Prof. Naeti Suksomboon, presided on this event.  
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